Dear Jim,

The email address is:

[bookmark: _GoBack]conf-mail+CBs19@nber.org

Subject line is:

Invitation to Clambake at Summer Institute -- Wednesday July 17


Text is

Dear Staff Colleagues -
 
I am writing to invite you to join me, and many of our Summer Institute participants, for a clambake at the Royal Sonesta Hotel on Wednesday evening, July 17. We will gather at the Royal Sonesta Hotel at 6pm. Weather permitting, we'll be outside between the hotel and the Charles River. This annual gathering is one of the highlights of the Summer Institute.
 
Please RSVP, no later than Wednesday, July 10, if you plan to attend. The reply form may be found here:
 
<<replyurl>>

 
I hope that you can join the group on July 17 -- let's hope for good weather!
 
Jim


